
Welcome to 7thGrade!

7thGrade Teachers Daily
Schedule
8:15-8:35 HomeroomMath John Boyer boyer.jc.t@northmen.org

Math Jeremy Stempky stempky.je.t@northmen.org 8:40-9:35 1st hour

Language
Arts Megan Hintz hintz.mc.t@northmen.org 9:40-10:35 2nd hour

Language
Arts Lisa Bennett lbennett@northmen.org 10:40-11:3 3rd hour Elective

Science Kristen Ketvertis ketvertis.km.t@northmen.org 11:35-12:05 Lunch

Science Katie Cruse cruse.km.t@northmen.org 12:10-1:10 4th hour Elective

Social
Studies Morgan Saunders saunders.mn.t@northmen.org 1:15-2:10 5th hour

Social
Studies Russell Carpenter carpenter.rj.t@northmen.org 2:15-3:10 6th hour

Resource
Room Heather Giammalva giammalva.ha.t@northmen.org

SuppliesWishlist

Kleenex&

CloroxWipes

Note: You’lll notice our supplies wish list is rather small. This
is because your child’s supplies, necessary for their success
in 7th grade, will be purchased by the Public Schools of
Petoskey. If you would like to help restock our hallway
supply closet with Kleenex and/or Clorox Wipes, your child’s
homeroom teacher will gladly accept the donation! Thank
you!



Dear Future 7th Grade Families,

We are so looking forward to welcoming all 7th grade students to the hallway next year!
This next school year is set to be exciting and enriching, and as students transition from
6th grade, we want to first share that we’re here to support families and students every
step of the way.

7th grade is a time of growth, new learning experiences, and opportunities for your child
to discover their interests and passions. Students will explore new topics within the
subject areas they’re familiar with-- Math, English, Science, and Social Studies-- and
they will have engaging opportunities in familiar and new electives! Our teachers and
staff are committed to helping your child succeed to the best of their ability, both
academically and personally.

In the 7th grade hallway, students are expected to be responsible for their actions and
follow our Full Value Agreement. This agreement requires them to work as a team,be
safe (emotionally and physically), and speak up. We want all students to have an
enjoyable, productive 7th grade year. By following this agreement, we can ensure
greater success for all!

Fun activities that your child can look forward to are climbing at Camp Daggett in the
Fall, swimming at Avalanche Bay in the Winter, fun games and rewards in the
classroom, as well as learning from a team of teachers who greatly enjoy collaborating
and working with each other!

We communicate regularly to give our students the best opportunities for success
through monthly homeroom emails; please make sure your email is up to date with the
Middle School office. We are looking forward to a great year starting in September!

Sincerely,
The 7th Grade Team


